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CALL FOR RESOLUTIONS 
 

CAPG 26th ANNUAL MEETING 

YORK REGION 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 28, 2015 

10:45 am 
 

An important part of each Annual Meeting of the Canadian Association of Police Governance (CAPG) is the 
consideration of Resolutions brought forward by our members.  Members are invited to submit Resolutions in 
writing to the CAPG office any time before FRIDAY, APRIL 10, 2015. 

 
Please review the attached Resolutions Guidelines that will assist you in preparing Resolutions for 
submission. 
 
Following review by the Resolutions Committee and the CAPG Board, resolutions approved will be sent to all 
members well in advance of the Annual General Meeting.  
Voting on the Resolutions will take place at the Annual General Meeting in MARKHAM, ONTARIO on 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 28, 2015 at CAPG’s 26th Annual General Meeting. 

 
If you have any questions on the guidelines or would like background on a certain issue, please get in touch 
with Jennifer Malloy, Executive Director, at jmalloy@capg.ca 
 
 

THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO ENSURE YOUR VOICE IS HEARD! 
 

Email your Resolutions by APRIL 10, 2015 to: 
 

Resolutions Committee 

Canadian Association of Police Governance 

157 Gilmour Street, Suite 302 

Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0N8 
 

Email: jmalloy@capg.ca 
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